

Peter Pan Pre-School Newsletter November 2017

Important Dates this month:

11/1/17- Extended Day Program begins!!
We are kicking off our new afternoon program!
Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday from 12:003:00pm for a cost of \$330.00 per month.
Your child needs to bring a lunch to XD and a cuddly for our 30 minutes of classical music time each day. Interested? Talk to Diana.

11/16 & 11/17- Wee Sing for you!
Our Fall singing program begins in the Church at 11:00am. The kids will sing and perform some Fall songs they have been practicing since September!

11/20-11/24-Thanksgiving Break have a wonderful holiday with your family.



Thank you to all the dad's who turned out for Daddy Saturday! It was a nice time for all.



Do you remember the Big Golden Envelope every parent received at the beginning of the school year in September? That envelope contains the school schedule, calendar for the year, parent handbook, back to school packet, copy of your admission agreement, and tuition schedule. If you have any questions about anything please refer to the "Golden Envelope" it contains a bevy of information at your fingertips!

Donations are needed every month for snack & cleaning supplies, Kleenex, and paper towels. When you take a trip to Costco or Sam's think of us! We thank you for your generosity.



Please remember to call the school or email if your child is sick. Remember if you child isn't fever free or throw-up free for 24 hours they can't come to school. Sickness is what we don't want to share at pre-school.

Happy November!

